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MONSANTO POLYMERS & PETROCHEMICALS CO. ARTESIA, OFFIGE
317 First Savings & Loan Building
101 North Marienfeld
Midland, Texas 78701 .
Phone: (815) 683-3308 May 29, 1973

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mr. A. L. Porter

Secretary=-Director .
RE: Application for Administrative Order
for Non-Standard Unit
Burton Flat -~ Atoka Field
Eddy County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

Monsanto Company respectfully requests administrative approval of a 276.5
acre non-standard gas proration unit in the Burton Flat Atoka Gas Pool
consisting of the following acreage:

Eddy County, New Mexico
Township 21 South, Range 27 East, NMPM
Section 3: Lots 1, 2, 3 4, 5, 6, 7 and 8

This Unit is to be dedicated to Monsanto's recently completed Miller Federal
NM 7068 No. 1 located 1600' FNL and 1980' FEL Section 3.

Miller Federal No. 1 is a dual Atoka~Morrow gas well. Approval of the Morrow
non-standard unit is covered under NSP-90l. We are now asking for approval
of the Atoka non-standard unit. Request for creation of a new Atoka Pool was
filed on May 4, 1973. ' '

Yours very truly,

2;%?5?2;3 COMPANY
A. W. Wood

District Production Manager
AWW :EMS : mm

cc to: Bill Gresset *
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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